
Building Inspections - Re: 205allenavenue 

Wayne, we have tried to contact you regarding incomplete application materials.  It looks like you are trying for a 
change of use from 3 unit to a 4.  Also, there are no structural drawings with dimensions for these changes.  We 
do have an opportunity for you to come in and sit down with a plan reviewer, with plans in hand, and go over 
the expectations and develop an appropriate application.  If you would like to schedule one of these plan 
reviews, please call 874-8703 and request one.  

At this time, your submittal is not complete and we cannot move forward with this application.  

>>> "Wayne Nelsen" <wnelsen1@maine.rr.com> 6/22/2013 10:01 AM >>>

Hi

Wayne Nelsen Real Estate Broker & Builder
The Maine Real Estate Network
Falmouth ,Maine  207­781­1100
Cell 207­671­1235 Home Fax 207­747­4581
D & W Builders  6 Hardy Rd 
Falmouth,Maine 04105
D & W Builders 207­747­4581
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